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I am writing in support of this bill. As a therapist I value being in network with 

insurance so that clients who can not afford out of pocket prices can access critical 

mental health care. I live in constant anxiety that despite working hard and following 

the rules that at any time there could be an audit and the clawbacks could financially 

wreck me. I am increasing leaning toward not taking insurance so that I have peace 

of mind. This bill is vital in ensuring safety and rights for providers as well as care to 

clients. Thank you. 


